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December 30, 1987 

Mrs. Esther Ueda, Executive Officer 
State Land Use Commission 
Old Federal Building, Room 104 
355 Merchant Street 
Honolulu, HI 96813 

Dear Mrs. Ueda: 

Nullification of Special Permit No. 72-132 
Petitioner: Ocean View Investment Company, Inc. 
TMK: 9-2-185:94, 95, 96, and portions of 92 and 93 

Please be informed that the Planning Commission at its meeting 
of December 8, 1987, recommended nullification of the above 
captioned permit. 

For your information, the Commission issued a new special permit 
which includes portion of the area which was previously covered 
under Special Permit No. 72-132. 

Attached herewith are the exhibits regarding the nullification. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the 
Planning Department. 

Atts. 

ce: Sidney Fuke 
Lewis Sterry 
Department of Public Works 
Department of Water Supply 

Sincerely, ~ 

Q..,.t- ."'" f , 

~~ u. 'l~i-'\/\-' 
Thomas A. Kr iEtger~ Chairman 
Planning Commission 

County Real Property Tax Division 

bee: Plan Approval Section 
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